McNulta, John

Year Featured: 2011

Researcher: Mary Alice Wills & Doug Williamson

Table of Contents

Biography

- 1. Cemetery Walk Biography by Kelsey Schreck
- 2. Summary and Chronology of John McNulta by Doug Williamson and Mary Alice Wills
- 3. Biography of John McNulta by Dr. E Duis. *Good Old Times in McLean County* (McKnight & McKnight Publishing 1968)
- 4. Short biography of John McNulta, *Transactions of the McLean County Historical Society, Volume I*: The *War Record of McLean County with other papers*. (Pantagraph Printing and Stationery Co. 1899)
- 5. Short biography of John McNulta, *Historical Encyclopedia of Illinois Vol. I* (Chicago: Munsell Publishing Company: 1908)
- 6. Illinois Statewide Marriage Index for John McNulta and Laura Pelton, www.ilsos.gov/GenealogyMWeb/MarriageSearchServlet
- 7. Copies of Photographs of John McNulta
- 8. Content List for McNulta Time Capsule Collection
- 9. Illinois Fact book entry for John McNulta
- 10. Memorial Address given by E.C. Lindley in honor of General John McNulta, February 26, 1900

Newspaper Articles

- 1. Letter from John McNulta to M.W. Packard, "From Our Cavalry Boys," *The Pantagraph*, July 2, 1861
- 2. "Loomis Dragoons, Attention," The Pantagraph, January 15, 1862
- 3. "Incidents of Prairie Grove Fight," The Pantagraph, December 29, 1862
- 4. "Letter from the 94th," The Pantagraph, December 31, 1862
- 5. "From the Ninety-Fourth," The Pantagraph, July 20, 1863
- 6. "A Deserved Tribute," The Pantagraph, March 11, 1864
- 7. "Last Words," The Pantagraph, November 7, 1865
- 8. "Letter from Colonel McNulta," The Pantagraph, May 29, 1866
- 9. "A Member of the Third House, Hon. John McNulta," The Clinton Public, March 18, 1869
- 10. "Hon. John McNulta, State Senator, Tenth District," The Pantagraph, September 16, 1869
- 11. "McNulta's Minority Report," The Pantagraph, April 4, 1872
- 12. "Gen. John McNulta," The Pantagraph, May 30, 1872
- 13. "McNulta for Congress," The Pantagraph, May 30, 1872
- 14. "Visit to the Indian Nation," The Pantagraph, November 1, 1873
- 15. "General McNulta A New Story of his Life as Related by a Journal Correspondent," *The Pantagraph*, January 9, 1874

- 16. "McNulta's Speech in Congress," The Pantagraph, March 11, 1874
- 17. "To the Pacific, Notes of Travel Picked up by a Bloomingtonian," The Pantagraph, July 9, 1875
- 18. "Partially Paralyzed: General McNulta Lying in a Critical Condition at his Residence," *The Pantagraph*, September 17, 1877
- 19. "The Great West: The Observations of a Bloomington Tourist Upon Various Trips to the Pacific," The Pantagraph, September 25, 1886
- 20. "A Soldier-Senator," The Pantagraph, January 11, 1887
- 21. "He Got There: Gen. John McNulta Appointed Receiver of the Wabash Line Lying East of the Mississippi," *The Pantagraph*, April 5, 1887
- 22. "Gen. McNulta's Circular," The Pantagraph, December 26, 1887
- 23. "General McNulta Home," The Pantagraph, November 25, 1889
- 24. "Sues For Commission: Gen. McNulta Seeks to Recover \$5,000 Alleged to be Due Him by the Corn Belt," *The Pantagraph*, January 26, 1894
- 25. "Will Leave Bloomington," The Pantagraph, January 2, 1895
- 26. "McNulta is Receiver," The Pantagraph, February 5, 1895
- 27. "McNulta's Day: The Receiver of the Whiskey Trust Will Auction off the Outfit Today," *The Pantagraph*, August 14, 1895
- 28. "Gen. John McNulta Dead," The New York Times, February 23, 1900
- 29. "Gen. McNulta is Dead," The Chicago Record, February 22 or 23, 1900
- 30. "Gen. John McNulta Dead," The Daily Pantagraph, February 23, 1900
- 31. "General John McNulta," Chicago Times-Herald, February 27, 1900
- 32. "The Last Sad Rites," The Pantagraph, February 28, 1900
- 33. "Gen. McNulta's Funeral," Chicago Times-Herald, date unknown
- 34. "Gen. McNulta's Funeral," newspaper and date unknown
- 35. "The Ninety-Fourth Illinois," newspaper and date unknown
- 36. "Important Episodes in Local History," The Pantagraph, August 28, 1929
- 37. "Corn Belt Bank 50 years Old," The Pantagraph, December 4, 1941
- 38. "County Historical Society Gets McNulta Collection," The Pantagraph, February 17, 1957
- 39. "Union Troops, Rebs Fought Only Once on Illinois Soil," The Pantagraph, June 1961
- 40. "Link to Yesterday Will Be Broken Today," The Pantagraph, November 11, 1979
- 41. "Centuries Joined With Puff of Mild Tobacco," The Pantagraph, November 12, 1979

Information about John McNulta during the Civil War

- 1. Brief Historical Sketch about the 94th Illinois Volunteer Infantry from 94th Illinois Volunteer Infantry Collection
- 2. Parole of Honor certificate for John McNulta, September 26, 1861
- 3. Short historical sketch about the history of the 94th Illinois Volunteer Infantry, *Historical Encyclopedia of Illinois Vol. I* (Chicago: Munsell Publishing Company: 1908)
- 4. Short historical sketch about the service of the 94th Illinois Volunteer Infantry, *History of McLean County* (Chicago: WM. Le Baron, Jr., & Co.: 1879)
- 5. Adjutant General's Report for the service of the 94th Illinois Volunteer Infantry

Additional Resources in McLean County Museum of History Library/Archives

- 1. John McNulta Correspondence Vertical file
- 2. ed. Don Munson. *It Is Begun! The Pantagraph Reports the Civil War.* (Bloomington: Pantagraph Printing & Stationary Co., 2000)
- 3. *Transactions of the McLean County Historical Society, Volume 1.* (Bloomington, Illinois: Pantagraph Printing and Stationary Co., 1899)
- 4. Scott W. Rager. *General John McNulta: Illinois Soldier and Statesmen* Thesis (Illinois State University 1981)
- 5. Joseph Paul Prombo. *The History of the 94th Illinois Infantry Regiment, 1862-1865* Thesis (Illinois State University, 1965)
- 6. William Shea. *Fields of Blood: The Prairie Grove Campaign* (University of North Carolina Press, 2009)